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Liberty Building 
Phase Two

Neighborhood:
Farmers Market

Program:
Commercial

Retail: 5,580 sqft

marilla st.

Panel comments for Liberty Building Phase 1 below. Project originally reviewed at the 
Aug 2013 UDPRP. 

Downtown Dallas 360
Chapter 3, Chapter 4

Forward Dallas!
Section 5 [urban design element]

TIF Urban Design Guidelines
Part III, Part IV [farmers market]

Policy References

[1]

Farmers Market
Redevelopment

Recent TIF funded 
project

(townhome units 
under construction)

Context Description

Phase one of the Preserve Liberty project consisted of the relocation of the Liberty building 
from Elm Street to Harwood Street. The original building building, constructed in 1886, was 
marked for demolition due to the realignment of Cesar Chaves Boulevard. The Liberty Building, 
along with the neighboring building are to be reused as components of a larger vision for the 
area surrounding the Farmers Market. The phase two component involves the reconstruciton of 
building two at the Harwood location.

Project considerations include reviewing the implementation of previous phase one related 
panel comments, along with identifying any further reccomendations or opportunities identified 
through the phase two proposal.

Reccomended park location
as per the updated 
downtown parks 

master plan

harwood st.

canton st.

cadiz st
.
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DATE:  08.23.13 

TIME:  8:30am 

PROJECT:  Liberty Building 

LOCATION:  Dallas City Hall Room 5ES 

Overview

Below is a summary of Urban Design Peer Review Panel advice for the Liberty Building 
Redevelopment as derived from the August 23 Peer Review session.  

Advice Summary 

[1] The panel encourages that the precedence for a line of street trees should be established 
along Harwood by adding one or two trees on the north side of parking drive placed in 
alignment with adjacent proposed street trees.  

[2] The panel understands the pragmatism of the current parking solution but would also 
encourage looking at an overall vision for the master plan of the block that considers a longer 
term strategy for relocating the parking to allow for the traditional Canton right of way to be 
reestablished in the future for vehicular or pedestrian use.  
















